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10 August 2011 

Dear Sirs 
 
Planning (Listed Buildings And Conservation Areas) (Scotland) Act 1997 
Perth City Halls, King Edward Street, Perth 
 
Thank you for your consultation dated 24 June and for allowing us extra time. 
 
We have now considered your consultation on the demolition of City Hall and 
construction of a new City Square and comment as follows: 
 
We are unable to come to a view on the basis of the information submitted to date. 
Should your Council be minded to grant consent we would expect a package of 
material which fully explains in detail your considerations and the reasoning behind 
the decision taken, especially in relation to Scottish Historic Environment Policy.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Leigh Johnston 
Heritage Management Team Leader (Historic Buildings North) 
 


